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Richard Gordon-Brown to 
speak at Niche Vehicle 
Network’s Annual Forum

Partner Richard Gordon-Brown will speak on the subject of “Protecting Innovation” at the 

annual members’ forum of the Niche Vehicle Network.

Richard will talk about how patents and registered designs can be used to protect and 

exploit innovations. The event takes place at Silverstone UTC on 25 November.

The Niche Vehicle Network is an association of specialist manufacturers, technology 

companies and suppliers and is concerned with funding innovation within the sector and 

promoting its interests.
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